
FAITH IN THE NORTH 

LORD’S PRAYER EVENT WITH THE ARCHBISHOP OF YORK 

DAY: SUNDAY  6th JULY 

LOCATION: ST GERMAN’S CATHEDRAL, PEEL 

TIME: 18:00-19:30 

  

Please do continue to share the details of the Archbishop of York's Lord’s Prayer event 
and encourage people to come along.  The event is open to anyone who wishes to 
attend. You are very welcome to invite people who may not currently attend church. 

  

This week’s short reflection is from the Revd Michael Brydon. 

 

The Lord’s Own Prayer 

 

I have had the privilege of spending time with members of the ancient Syriac Orthodox 
Church, who worship in a version of Aramaic, the everyday language that Christ spoke. 
It was always an exciting moment when they prayed the Lord’s Prayer, in the language 
used by Christ, as He taught his disciples how to pray.  It was a dramatic reminder that 
we can only call it the Lord’s Prayer, because it comes directly from Our Lord Jesus 
Christ.  The Lord’s Prayer offers a model for all forms of prayer, but it is also there for us 
to use, when we need the structure of a set form.  The Lord’s Prayer is the Lord’s gift to 
us, so we can be confident that it serves as a working pattern into the life of God.  

 

Michael Brydon 

 


